
 
 

 

Notice for the Candidates of the  
External Pharmacists’ Examination  

 

The OSPE examination for all candidates will be held on 12th 

of October 2025. The session of each candidate will be 

announced in due course. 

 

 

Registrar 

Ceylon Medical College Council 
12th September 2025 


